From: Deborah Preston

Sent: Monday, 30 July 2001 3:36 PM

To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au

Subject: submission on Inquiry into ABC Board appointment system

Dear Inquiry

I would like to express my voice as to what would enhance my confidence in the ABC as an independent and comprehensive national broadcaster.

I would like to see the development of a system for appointment of board members that was in alignment with established and publicly communicated goals, vision, and purpose of the ABC as an independent broadcaster of the highest merit available in Australia, free of government and commercial influence.

Yours Sincerely
Deborah Preston
ph
Lot 8 Valley Drive
Yelgun NSW 2483